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I am a resident of the city of Estacada. I work in Portland, but bought my house 34 

miles away because I couldn’t afford to buy near my place of employment. If HB 2025 

passes, I would have to pay even more money in gas due to the tax increase, to 

cover my 68 mile round trip daily commute.  

The citizens of Oregon are already struggling with trying to pay our utilities and put 

food on the table. We can not afford all of the extra costs that this bill would require 

from us. I oppose HB 2025. 

 

Michele Barry 


